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Weekly News – 9th November 2018  
 

Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to all the parents who came and helped with the library trip this 

week. The children enjoyed listening to a story and picking their own books to 

bring back to school. The books will be kept in school.  
  

English 

In English this week we have started our new book ‘Beegu’ by Alexis 

Deacon. The children have been immersing themselves in the story by 

doing drama, playground activities and sentence writing. We have also 

discussed and worked on spotting and reading contractions. 

Maths 

 

In Maths this week we have been looking at subtraction as take away. The 

children have solved calculations practically, using counters in order to 

move to more abstract number sentences. They have also created their own 

subtraction stories. 

Home learning: Can you make your own subtraction story? 
 

Topic 

In Religious Education this week we have learnt about Diwali and created 

Rangoli patterns.  

In Art we have been thinking about Remembrance Day and have created 

some beautiful poppies using red and black tissue paper. 

In Science we have started our new topic on seasons and have thought 

about what happens in each season; we were really impressed with what the 

children thought of. 

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher’s 

Award 

Lavender 

Megan 

Daniel 

Cornflower 

Charlotte 

Jacob 

Foxglove 

Eloise 

Milo 

 

 In phonics this week we have been learning;  

Mrs Torres and Mrs Aurelius’ group: ay and ai 

Mrs Rodrigues and Miss Taylors’ groups:  Consonant end blends; lp, lt, mp, ft, st, sk, fr, fl. 

 


